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Comments: As a 20+ year resident of the valley and a lover of motorized travel I do think we need need more

motorized access, and agree that allowing e bikes on the old pass road and the dowhill trails like fuzzy and

jimmys is great.

 

I do not think opening up phillips canyon or arrow and the trails on the north side of the highway to e bikes is a

good way to keep our trail system optimal for everyone.  If you are not able to ride such trails without the help of

a motor they are probably too technical.

 

Trails like Shadow Mountain, extending munger and horsetail and maybe opening up some more of the rarely

used horse and hike trails in the snake river range and pallisades would be much better.

 

Also please consider opening up more of the current rarely used trails in the areas to dirtbikes which are quickly

moving towards electric.

 

Thanks you for your service and time int the management of our forests.


